Bharatiya Vidya Bhavan’s

Sardar Patel College of Engineering

(Govt. Aided Autonomous Institute Affiliated to University of Mumbai)

Date: 23" May 2019
Felicitation of GATE 2019 Students

All the students, staff and faculty members of the institute are hereby informed that

a small function for felicitation of students who are qualified in GATE 2019 is

planned on 27" May 2019 at 12.30 pm in Seminar Hall 119. As our token of
appreciation, the qualified students would be felicitated at the hands of BoG

Members and Principal of the Institute.

All the students who are qualified in GATE 2019 are invited for this function. For

registration of the same they can contact GATE Coordinator.

All 2020 batch students are advised to attend this function for encouraging
successful students. After the felicitation program, the important instructions
regarding GATE 2020 training would be given. All the students who are
participating in GATE 2020 Training have to attend this function without fail.

All the students, staff and faculty members of the institute are invited attend this

program to appreciate our students.
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Dr. P. H. Sawant

Principal

Copy to: HoDs and Deans



